
 

Burnside Bulletin 

Resilient Rex on Google Meet 

For those of you who missed it, Resilient Rex joined 
our Google Meet sessions last Friday. Please see the 

attached poster with lots of tips for our school                  
community to be resilient like Rex!  

Thursday 4th February  2021 

Resilience Packs 
There have been lots of activities taking place this week in our Remote Learning sessions and via            

Facebook to recognise Mental Health Week. On  Friday, Resilience Packs will be available to be collect-

ed from the front entrance. 

Surnames A-D should collect between 10.30-11.00, E-I 11.00-11.30, J-P should collect 11.30-12.00,      

R-Z 12.00-12.30 Please pop by to collect packs for your children. Remember to wear a face covering, 

keep a safe two metre distance and follow our one way system!  



Keeping in Touch 

It has been lovely to see so many of our children and their 
families engaging in Remote Learning this week. Please                

remember, if your child is not  regularly visible online, school 
staff will be calling to keep in touch with you. Please answer 
this phone call or telephone us back. It is vital that we keep 
regular contact with all of our families so please help us by 

staying connected! 

And finally... 

It has certainly been a busy week on Google Classroom and Google Meet this 
week! Well done to all of the children who are staying connected and learning 

at home! As always, if any families need support with Remote Learning 
whether it be a technical issue or a learning question, please don’t hesitate to 

get in touch. We are here to help. Remember our Together Tuesdays and 
Thursdays continue next week too and it is now even easier to drop in for help 

and support. Simply click the link to the session in your child’s Google         
Classroom on the day you wish to join a session! 

 Stay safe, 

Mrs Charlton 

 

Safeguarding  Update 

This week the safeguarding update is about We Chat.  


